"@ DattaMeghe World Academy
F Sector-16, Airoli, Navi-Mumbai-400708

Dear Parents, Date: 1.07.2020
Greetings!!!

We sincerely acknowledge your whole-hearted support to our educational and developmental
initiatives. It is with your constant encouragement that we endeavour to keep teaching
learning process on seamlessly even in this covid-19 lockdown period.

We would request all the parents to change the password of the login ids provided for the
Google Classroom account of your ward for cyber safety reasons.

Minimum 8 characters with at least one capital letter and a special character.

Please advise your ward not to share this password with any of its friends and unknown
person. No representative from school is authorised to ask the password of your ward.
Kindly maintain the secrecy of the same.

Note:
Cyber bullying is strictly forbidden and strict disciplinary action will be taken if
anybody found guilty.

We all at Datta Meghe World Academy, Airoli pray for your good health. We urge you to
follow the guidelines provided by the government to remain safe and secure as your life is
precious for your near and dear ones.

Be safe and stay healthy

i
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Principal



